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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

DIVISION OF APPEALS

DOCKET NO. 981104-EU

RULE NO: RULE TITLE:

25-6.049 ' Measuring Customer Service
NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to

the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3) (d)1.,

F.S., pubkblished in Volume 25, No. 42, QOctober 22, 1999, issue of

the Florida Administrative Weekly:

The following sentence shall be added to the end of paragraph

(5) (a) in Rule 25-6.049:

This paragraph shall not be interpreted to authorize conversion of

any such facilities from indiwvidual metering to master metering.




STATEMENT OF CHANGES

At its March 28, 2000, Agenda Conference, the Commission voted
to adopt the proposed amendment to Rule 25-6.049, with one change.
The Commission voted to add the following sentence to the end of
paragraph (5) {a) of Rule 25-6.049:

This paragraph shall not be interpreted to

authorize conversion of anv such facilities from

individual metering to master metering.

This change, made at staff’s request and based on the record of the

hearing, should make the Commission’s clarification clearer.



